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BURNS AVENUE APPROVAL

Posted on November 18, 2016

We are delighted that the London Borough of Ealing have granted permission for our scheme in Southall for an
extension to an existing property to provide a generous new 3 bedroom dwelling.

We wish our client well in implementing the permission.

Further details and images can be found here.

If you have a similar site or potential project then do not hesitate to contact us.
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